"T'was the night before Christmas, when all through the house, not a creature was stirring, not even a mouse." 
 
I don’t think we can say that about Fair Deal this year as we head toward Christmas. The Christmas parties are in full swing and the work goes on.
 
It has been great to see the difference that we are making to the lives of the people we are working with. There is so much to be proud of and so many great opportunities being offered to people we are working with.
 
This year has been tinged with sadness and we will remember those close to us who passed away.
 
We have faced many challenges this year and have come through it stronger I hope as individuals and as team members.
 
I would like to say thank you and wish you and your family and friends a peaceful and happy festive period.
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